
UNITED STATES
o NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

SEP 2 9 2008

Urban/Meridian Joint Venture
ATTN: Stephan Bryant
120 Hammond Dr. NE
Atlanta, GA 303284806

SUBJECT: CLOSEOUT OF CONTRACT NO. NRC-10-04-413

Dear Mr. Bryant:

We have reviewed the subject contract file document and have determined that all actions have
been completed.

Total payments in the amount of $ 5,982,588.08 have been accomplished. All obligations have
been met. Final invoice has been received in the amount of $ 6,456.50 dated 7/30/07.
Therefore, attached for your records is modification no. 24 deobligating remaining funds in the
amount of $ 91,274.32 .

Enclosed for you review is a copy of the Contractors Performance Report. Should you want to
make comments you can return a copy to NRC at the following address:

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike
ATTN: Daniel App, Division of Contracts
Mail Stop TWB 01B1OM
Rockville, MD 20852

If the past performance report is not returned in 30 days, the report will be considered accepted
as provided.

Based on the information stated above, the contract is officially closed out.
Should you have any questions, please contact Daniel App, Contract Specialist on (301) 492-
3606.

Sincerely,

Sharlene McCu in, Contrcting Officer
Contract Management Branch
Division of Contracts
Office of Administration
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